LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 13, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Corte, Chair, House Committee on Defense Affairs and State-Federal
Relations

FROM : John Kedl, Director, Legidative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2601 by Miller (Relating to making security personnel at commercial nuclear power
plants peace officers for the purpose of meeting federal requirements for protecting against
terrorist attacks and improving the process for qualifying those security personnel.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure as it relates to making security personnel at
commercial nuclear power plants peace officers for the purpose of meeting federal requirements for
protecting against terrorist attacks and improving the process for qualifying those security personnel.
L ocal Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 407 Commission on Law Enforcement Officer
Standards and Education, 467 Texas Commission on Private Security

L BB Staff: JK, WK, VDS, AR
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